
As the summer slowly comes to a close, our efforts to repair the storm damage 
from Hurricane Ida have not! Tremendous progress has been made at Beach 2 
and the path leading down to it. I personally would like to thank everyone 
who donated time and materials to the project. What a beautiful job!    
In other good news, we are in the process of receiving a very large donation: 
150 tons of Item 4 has been promised to Shore Haven by Peckham Industries 
out of Patterson. The trucking from there to us is being donated by Schmitt 
Bros. Excavating and R.F. Brill Excavating. Special thanks to Pawling Town 
Supervisor James Schmitt and Highway Superintendent Bobby Brill for taking 
time out of their already busy schedules to deliver this material to us.     
Now the best part: With the help of our GoFundMe page and the money we 
saved by not regrading our roads, rebuilding our bridge is in our very near future!   
Unfortunately there is also some disappointing news to report. There has been 
some vandalism as well as reports of broken decorative rocks that were donated 
to Beach 2. In addition some street signs were stolen which are in the process 
of being replaced. We ask anyone witnessing suspicious behavior to please  
report it to the Dutchess County Sheriff ’s Department. Please don’t take any 
matters into your own hands. Feel free to contact any Board members as well.     
Our next meeting is August 20th at 5pm at the HWLCA on Route 292. 
Topics to be discussed include Elections (President, Secretary and Board 
Member). Anyone interested in running please contact Board Member Brett 
Mitton. Also, we will discuss budget expectations; vote on an annual budget; 
Shore Haven’s role in a total Whaley Lake effort to join NYSFOLA (dedicated 
to the protection and restoration of New York lakes);  – and so much more.  
 
 

Excellent News 
thanks to   

Generous Donors 
and Dedicated  

Volunteers! 

 Hope to see everyone  
at our meeting on  

Saturday, Aug. 20th at 5 p.m. 
 

We need your email addresses! 
Please email them to 

shorehavencivicassociation@gmail.com 
 

WINTER IS COMING!  
Please tend to the shrubs and 

summer overgrowth that impede 
our roadways to help our snow-
plow contractor clear our roads.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Aaron S. Cioppa 

Vice President / Acting President 

Shore Haven News

The Best  
Is Almost Here!
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The Beach 2 Path in progress. Photo by Shore Haven resident DJ Keefe.


